City of BANCROFT Kentucky

Mailing address: P.O.Box 22401, Louisville, Kentucky 40252-0401

RECEIVED

FEB 110 2017

SECRETARY OF STATE

January 30, 2017

Alison L. Grimes, Kentucky Secretary of State 700 Capital Ave., Suite 152 Frankfort, Kentucky 40601

RE: City of Bancroft, Kentucky

Dear Secretary Grimes,

Please be advised the City of Bancroft, Kentucky was unable to fill two commissioner seats at the 2016 election. Pursuant to KRS 118.305(7), this letter serves as notification that the Bancroft City Commission at the January 12, 2017 city commission meeting unanimously appointed Mike Borders (7609 Old Orchard Ct.) and Rick Rittenhouse (7414 Maria Avenue) as city commissioners. We have now filled all vacant seats on the city commission.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 502-240-8491.

Respectfully submitted,

Shannon Tuthill

City of Bancroft Clerk